
Date: Sat, 4 Jan 2003 17:06:03 -0400 
From: Cafesombra@aol.com 
Subject: PABIODIV: Re: Rep. Hansen bill proposes to reform ESA 
To: pabiodiv@webmail.upb.pitt.edu 
 
Being that my particular area of interest is in plants andethnobotany, it is especially disturbing that the 
suggested changes include complete removal of plants from the ESA.  In fact it is so disturbing (and 
stupid) that I doubt it could receive much serious attention beyond relief that no one has to deal with 
Hansen in Congress anymore. 
 
Jennifer Chesworth 
 
*********************************************************************** 
 
The Pennsylvania Biodiversity Listserve encourages open discussion about biodiversity issues in the 
state.  It is hosted by the Allegheny Institute of Natural History, University of Pittsburgh-Bradford and is 
moderated by the Pennsylvania Biodiversity Partnership.  The opinions expressed in messages are  
those of the authors and NOT the Pennsylvania Biodiversity Partnership. 


